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KIPP LA Schools has completed the bid evaluation process for the FSMC Request for Proposal #: FY20-0001. 

Revolution Foods received the highest bid score and is announced as the winner of the bid. Thank you to all of 

the respondents who submitted bids. Respondents were notified of the bid winner announcement via email and 

the announcement was posted to the KIPP LA Schools website at www.kippla.org/procurement. If you have any 

questions, please refer them to Amanda Lanfré at alanfre@kippla.org.  

 

 


